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FIRST CLASS MAIL
AND E-MAIL

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Chief
Video Division, Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
445 12st, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Date: February 13", 2015

Dear Sirs,

APPLICANT’S OPPOSITION STATEMENT

TO INFORMAL OBJECTION TO APPLICATION FOR
INVOLUNTARY ASSIGNMENT OF LICENSES

FCC FILE #: BALDTA - 20140805ACM

On January 20t, 2015 I advised the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC) by
e-mail that [ had been reappointed by the New York State Supreme Court, New York
County as Receiver nunc pro tunc of the FCC licenses undernoted held by Mr. James
J. Chladek.

WPMF-CD, Miami, FL;
WSCF-LP, Melbourne, FL;
WO05C]J, Key West, FL;
W10CQ, Key West, FL,

BN e

(Together, the “Chladek FCC Licenses”).

On November 7t, 2014 Mr. Chladek filed a supplement to his informal objection
(“Chladek Supplement”) through his counsel, Shelley Sadowsky, Esq., relating to my
application for an involuntary transfer of the Chladek FCC Licenses. The basis for
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the Chladek Supplement was the decision of Justice Debra James vacating her
original order appointing me as Receiver of the Chladek FCC Licenses.

On February 6t, 2015 Justice Shirley Werner Kornreich of New York State Supreme
Court, New York County signed an order reappointing me as Receiver nunc pro tunc
of the Chladek FCC Licenses.

[ enclose the Applicant’s supplemental Opposition Statement to the Chladek
Supplement. I also attach a copy of the court order signed by Justice Kornreich re-
appointing me as Receiver nunc pro tunc.

[ would respectfully request that the FCC proceed with the transfer of the licenses as
requested in my original application.

Yours truly,

ANTHONY MURRAY, ESQ.,
COURT APPOINTED RECEIVER, Nunc Pro Tunc

cc. Shelley Sadowsky, Esq.,
Dan Sher, Esq.,
Charles Balistreri Esq.,
Harvey L. Woll, Esq.,
David Brown, FCC Associate Chief
Matteo J. Rosselli, Esq.,
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